
  

 

 

Bulletin Highlights 
 

 

Thirtieth Sunday of Ordinary Time – Year C 
27th October 2019 

 

All Saints Day 1 November/Mass offerings 

Mass at St Paul’s is at 9:15 AM to allow the presence of the children. The evening Mass will be at 7.0pm in 
Camden. 
The remembrance table will be on display as usual. Offerings can be made in an envelope through weekend 
collections or handed into the parish office, the names will be included on the display table.  
 

All Souls Day 2 November 

Morning Mass will be at 9.00am in Camden 
 

 

 
 

 

 
First Holy Communion Programme 

The programme moves to another phase this weekend with the distribution of the workbooks. After Mass, 
parents and children are advised to move to the parish meeting room and collect the personalised books 
and hand in their Mass selection sheet. Please be mindful that workshops begin this Monday 28 October. 
Before the workshop, parents are asked to read page 3 and assist their children complete page 4. Inquiries 
can be directed to Father Michael after Mass. 
 
For the FHC Mass, and in terms of dress, the girls are encouraged to be dressed in white though this is not 
essential. Veils can be worn though not encouraged. A ribbon or little flower would be appropriate. The boys 
are encouraged to wear neat casual clothing, and more formal outfits are quite appropriate. Ties and 
business shirts add to the occasion. For all children, exhibitionism should be avoided. Thanks. And why not 
say an Our Father and a Hail Mary with them at home. 
 
 

 

 



 

 

 

Spiritual Christmas Card Sale 

Spiritual Christmas Cards and Christmas gift tags will be on sale after all the masses on this weekend. The 
cards will be $5.00 each and 6 Christmas Tags for $5.00. Money raised will be sent to the Carmelite priests 
in Telangana India who will be purchasing one clothing outfit for each child in their care for Christmas.  
Donations for this very worthy cause would also be very much appreciated. More information can be 
found at: www.facebook.com/disadvantagedchildrenofindia/. 

 

 

Advent Event ~ Saturday Evening 30 November 

 
Following the success of these evenings, our parish pastoral council has resolved to have another Advent 
Event ~ and we’d like you to come along. It’s a good idea to come to the Vigil Mass, and then arrive at the 
Heritage Hall for a pre-dinner drink. 
Once having registered at the parish office, you’ll be assigned to a table which will be with your own mates 

if requested. A professionally prepared buffet meal is the evening hunger-buster, and can be all washed 

down with a variety of beverages. Why not try to make this a priority? For just $15/head, all our guests are 

treated to a two-course meal and good quality beverages. And the company is excellent. Please contact 

Elizabeth in the parish office to reserve a place. 

 

 

Volunteers Needed 

After discussions last year and after the Confirmation weekend this year, it has been decided that instead of 

following our normal practice of rostering, that we would request Acolytes, Lectors and Special Ministers fill 

the weekend of 23/24 November, being First Holy Communion on a volunteer basis.  We found that our very 

dedicated volunteers were sometimes asked to be available at Masses which they are not able to attend.  If 

you are available for 23/24 November please place your name on the sheets that will be left in the Chapel 

over the next few weekends.  Thank you in advance.  

 

 

 


